
Meet Our Friends
Students

Nick & Amy 
Modrzejewski
Missionaries on the campus of 
University of Illinois with Illini 
Life Christian Fellowship
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Phone
Nick: 217.417.7633
Amy: 217.417.4646

Email
nick.modrzejewski@gcmweb.org

Online
www.nicknamy.net

Twitter
@modrzeje  @AmyVanMod

Where We Live
809 W. Charles St 
Champaign, IL 61820

Prayer Requests

Matt is a junior in Mechanical 
Engineering. He got involved with Illini 
Life when he was a freshman through a 
lunchtime Bible Study and discipleship 
time Nick was leading. Matt leads a 

Connect Group seeking to share Christ with his peers and 
study the Bible with them. He meets weekly with Nick for 
mentorship.

Emily is a junior is Kinesiology. Amy 
met her last year through a few other 
students she was working with. Emily has 
been figuring out her faith, asking many 
questions and seeking input from Amy on 
a regular basis. She is a part of  Matt and Kristin’s 
Connect Group.

David is a senior is Electrical 
Engineering. He has been meeting with 
Nick regularly since his freshmen year - 
through Connect Group leading, 
discipleship and mentorship. David is a 
faithful servant and loves playing in our 

worship band.

New Beginnings November 2011

- We’re at 64% of  our overall monthly support. 
- For each of  these students to continue to grow in their 

knowledge and love of  Jesus Christ.
- For Matt and Kristin’s Connect Group to be a place where Jesus 

is made known to their peers.
- For all our students to finish the semester strong, being diligent 

in their school work and faithful in their relationship with God.

Kristin is a sophomore in Political Science. 
Amy met her last year through Connect 
Group and quickly learned that Kristin had 
a heart for Lord and was excited to share 
that with others. They meet regularly in a 

discipleship relationship. Kristin is leading a Connect 
Group with Matt this year.

Matthew is a junior in Business. As a 
regular workout buddy of  Nick’s, he has 
begun to seek input in his life and expressed 
a desire to grow spiritually. Matthew is 
currently pursuing a summer internship 
and has several choices on the table he is praying through.

Jackie is a transfer student Amy met this 
year through Connect Group. As she’s 
gotten to know Amy she’s shared about 
some tough family stuff  she is going 
through right now and Amy has been a 
welcomed friend and listener.

These are just a few of  the students we have the privilege of 
calling our friends. Thanks for impacting these lives 
through your prayers and generous support.
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